Bluebonnet Acres Neighborhood Association

Quarterly Meeting

Wyldwood Baptist Church
December 5, 2009
Draft Agenda
Introductions Bruce Barr, President
Thank you to Pastor Mike Schwartz and Anna, his secretary for letting us use the church

Treasurer’s Report, John Alexander, Treasurer
Membership Report, Janet Fitzsimon-Barr, Vice President, Committee Chair
Speaker: John Eaton, President, BISD School Board

Animal Control discussion

New Business, Open Discussion

Next General Meeting, February 13, 2010

Place to be discussed

Adjourn

